







Dear Parents and Guardians,



We have had lots of fun celebrating the Eurovision Song
Contest this week. Every year group, across the school, chose a
country to represent in our very own St Anne Stanley Song Contest.
Reception chose France. We learnt 'Head Shoulders Knees and
Toes' in French and performed our song to an audience of our

peers. We explored our county of choice, enjoying traditional French food and listening to traditional French songs. We learnt how to say 'excuse me', 'thank you', 'please', and 'hello' in French.



We located France on a map of the world and looked at the many different ways we could travel there. We enjoyed exploring different modes of transport, discussing which way we would prefer to travel and why.



We listened to traditional tales in French. We discussed how we could still decipher the story using cues other than words

such as the expressions on the characters' faces and the tone of the music. Your challenge this weekend is to find a cartoon in the language of French and watch it together.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Bell and Miss Murphy